
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:46:18 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.
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Larry

Last_Name :
Johnson

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
In reference to the Final Working Draft Map dated 12/3/2021
1.  It seems to be a reasonable compromise for most areas given the requirements.
2. There is one obvious visual and functional problem area; that is the cities of El Cajon and La Mesa not being in
the East County, District 2.
3. The Chaldean people spoke up loudly but the other 60% of El Cajon's population were not loud enough. This is a
problematic collection ethnic and religious groups in District 4.
4. It seems that this whole process could have been easier if you had started with the original district boundaries and
ask, where are the problems, then make tweaks to correct.
5. Given the complexity, the simple or complex input from the public and the constraints, you did a good job.
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